












From: Paul Peluso <ppeluso@fau.edu> 
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at 11:00 AM 
To: Joy McClellan <JMCCLEL2@fau.edu> 
Subject: Addictions Certificate 

Hi Joy, 

I saw on the agenda for UGPC the Graduate Certificate in Addictions program. I don't think that 
we were consulted on this for potential conflict. However, as I read through it, I saw that "The 
Graduate Certificate in Addictions will be offered to second year (Specialist) or Advanced 
Standing MSW students only." 

As long as this would not preclude us from pursuing similar credentialing for our students 
(something that we are seeing a call for), then Counselor Education would have no objection to 
this additional credential for Social Work students. God knows we need it! 

All the best, 

-Paul 

Paul R. Peluso, Ph.D., LMHC, LMFT 
Professor and Chair 

ACA Governing Council Representative, International Association of Marriage and Family 
Counselors (IAMFC)  

Immediate Past-Editor, Measurement and Evaluation in Counseling and Development 
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Florida Atlantic University 
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